
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

June 9, 2022 
 

CHROMEBOOK/TEXTBOOK RETURNS 
EVERY STUDENT NEEDS TO TURN IN THEIR CHROMEBOOK AND 
CHARGER!  WE ALSO NEED ALL BOOKS AND HOTSPOTS RETURNED TO 
THE LIBRARY BEFORE YOU LEAVE FOR THE SUMMER. 
 

VOLLEYBALL CAMP 
PLEASANT HILL VOLLEYBALL IS HOSTING A CAMP FOR PLAYERS WHO 
ARE GOING INTO GRADES 4-9.  CAMP RUNS JULY 18-20, FROM 3-
5:30PM.  REGISTRATION FEES ARE $60 AND INCLUDE A CAMP T-
SHIRT.  FOR MORE INFORMATION, PICK UP A REGISTRATION FORM IN 
THE FRONT OFFICE. 
 

FALL SPORTS REGISTRATION 
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR ALL FALL SPORTS.  PLEASE GO TO 
BILLIESATHLETICS.COM AND SELECT “REGISTER AN ATHLETE” TO 
START THE REGISTRATION PROCESS.  FOR UPDATES REGARDING 
SUMMER PRACTICES AND SEASON START DATES, PLEASE REFER TO 
OUR ATHLETICS WEBSITE.  
 

CLASS OF 2023 PARENTS 
THERE WILL BE A GRAD NIGHT PARENT MEETING ON MONDAY AT 
6:30PM IN THE STUDENT CENTER.                  
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